
Certificate of Biostatistics 

12 July 2022 

To whom it may concern 

Title of Study: Endoscopic Ultrasound-Guided Intraportal Injection of 

Autologous Bone Marrow in Patients with Decompensated Liver Cirrhosis: 

A Pilot Study 

Chief investigator: Fen Wang, Department of Gastroenterology, Third 

Xiangya Hospital of Central South University, Changsha, Hunan, China. 

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared 

for this study, and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques 

mentioned are appropriate for the research. 

Please contact me if you have any queries. 

Sincerely, 

Xiaokang Di, Xiangya School of Public Health, Central South 

University, Changsha, Hunan, China. 

 

 

 

Email: dixiaokang@csu.edu.cn 

Telephone: +86-13657312289 


